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Comment Submitted:

Please use government funding you receive for physically taking action to stop the flow of Asian Carp into our Great Lakes, asap.
I don't believe resources should be spent on a redundant study. We know where the fish can enter; please put blocks in place to
prevent Asian Carp from entering our GREAT LAKES. Please do this while you still have the resources to accomplish it.
Sincerely, Susan VandenAvond 
ve 


